

Edith Cavell Academy Weekly Newsletter

23/09/16

Dear Parents, Carers and families,

After this week the Newsletter will be every 2 weeks.

DON'T FORGET

"Say Cheese" on Thursday 6th October the school photographer will be in school to capture your children's happy faces. If you have a sibling **not** at this school but would like a group photo of all your children together please come to the School office at 8:30. Any siblings within the school will have their photo taken together in the school day.





Just a quick reminder school lunches should be ordered and paid for on a Monday for the whole week unless there is exceptional circumstances. The kitchen need the numbers to enable them to order the correct amount of food so we have less waste. If your child is ill on a Monday please make sure you order on their return.

We have a new school menu starting the week commencing Monday 3rd October and it will be added to the newsletter and a copy sent home. In the mean time if you do not have a menu for the coming week they are available from the school office.

When you have an issue you would like to discuss rergarding your childs teaching and learning their class teacher is the first reference point. If its SEN or family issue please make an appointment at the office to Mrs Bocz and/or Ms Jones.



Playground Games



Mr Massey. who taught all the children to skip in January, will be in school again on Tuesday 18th October to teach "Around the world games" This will make our playtimes even happier and of course our children will devlop skills.

A reminder to parents that your child should bring only suitable drinks into school. This means water, squash and juice. Please do not send your child in with Energy drinks or Fizzy Drinks.





On **Friday 30th September** we will be holding our Macmillion Coffee Afternnon at **2.30pm** in the school hall. Donations of cake would be greatly received. Please bring them to the school office, in a named container if you wish for it to be returned.



and some cake!



More Dates for your diaries

Tues 27th Sept - Y6 Football and Hockey at Hewett School

Wed 28th Sept - Y6 Art puppect Workshop at Hewett School

Fri 30th Sept -Macmillion Coffee
Afternoon.

Tues 4th Oct - Ella Burfoot (Author) visiting School

Thurs 6th Oct - School photographer

Wed 19th Oct -Harvest Festival - more information later.

Celebration Assembly changes

Key : White dates - schools open to pupils Yellow dates - pupil holiday

Please note that next week we will not be having a Celebration Assembly and on Friday 7th October the Celebration Assembly will start at 2.30pm; from Friday 14th October it will go back to the normal time of 9.00am.

Five staff training days will be selected from yellow dates, we suggest 1 & 2 September and 4 January and two others of the schools choice. Some may choose to use twilight hours for staff training instead of some or all of these

Well done to our 'Celebration Assembly' winners below keep up the good work and also well done to our Reception class who have been here for their first full-time week and have had a super week.













Kind Regards,

Ms. P. Jones

Head of School